
NOTICE 

of 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
 

Department of Commerce 
 

 

 

Rule No.: Chapters Comm 2, 41 and 45 

  

Relating to: Mechanical Refrigeration 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Department has prepared a preliminary Environmental Assessment 

(EA) on the proposed rules.  The preliminary recommendation is a finding of no significant impact.  

Copies of the preliminary EA are available from the Department on request and will be available at the 

public hearings.  Requests for the EA and comments on the EA should be directed to: 

 

 

Division of  

Department of Commerce 

P.O. Box  

Madison, Wisconsin  53701 

Telephone (608)  

or TTY (608) 264-8777 

 

Written comments will be accepted until March 8, 2010 
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